
Dear Mayor and Council,  
 
Please direct Beedie to keep the Whistler Racquet Club (or build a new one) as part of the 
Northlands Development project. 
 
This club has become an important hub for the community. My family uses the club, plays 
pickleball, and attends combo camps at this location. We need this club! The events are fabulous. 
This was much needed, and encompasses the spirit of Whistler. 
 
Please update the development plans to include this all seasons recreation facility. I don't 
understand how this could have dropped off the radar for this project. Housing is important, but 
having community events is too. 
 
Thanks, 
Amanda Wilson 
6385 Corral Place, Whistler, BC, V8E 0C5 
 


